SHIREOAKS PARISH COUNCIL
Neighbourhood Plan Sub Committee
Minutes of meeting held on 25th October 2012 at Worksop Town Hall

Present: B. Carter, E.Haykin, J.Rogers,  I.Jones, James Stout, S.O’Dell, A.Haddon, N. Cockrell 

Apologies: John Palmer, Christine Wilkinson-Cook, 
1. Progress since last meeting  



The  Site Allocations consultation event due to be held on  4th December had been postponed.  It was agreed therefore to defer the Neighbourhood Plan consultation and questionnaire session so that it coincided which, it was hoped, would be in January or early February.  The CPRE had offered to undertake training for the Shireoaks Group and it was agreed to try to arrange the first session for the 4th December from 1 – 5pm.
2.  Consultations & Publicity


Discussions  took place as to how to explain the Neighbourhood Plan to residents and encourage participation.  Suggestions included:

· A dedicated website with interactivity.

· Facebook page

· Posters and updates in the newsletter

· Surveys


Scott O’Dell was asked to assist by compiling suggestions for the content of the website and survey for the next meeting.

It was agreed that the NP consultation survey to be showcased with the Site Allocations event and should be split into separate categories which would be mounted on display boards with a representative at each one to help the residents complete the forms.  The sections could include:

· Open Spaces – which should be preserved and for what use.

· Infrastructure – retail outlets, railway links, car park

· Housing developments – what size houses, affordable housing, retirement homes

· Community facilities – possibility of registering community assets

· Local distinctiveness

· Interactive map/plan of marina area and suggestions for its future.

Scott O’Dell offered to prepare posters for the boards during his secondment in December so they would be ready for the Group in time for the proposed consultation event in January.

3.
Any Other Business

· Following a question from a Member, Natalie explained that new planning applications for large residential developments would not be accepted by the District Council until the Site Allocations policy had been adopted. 
4. Date of next meeting

21st November 2012 at 7pm at Worksop Town Hall. 
